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An Inside Look at Cybersecurity and Fraud – And How You 
Can Protect Yourself!
Presented by Katten and J.P. Morgan Private Bank

June 22, 2021

Katten and J.P. Morgan Private Bank will present "An Inside Look at Cybersecurity and Fraud – And 
How You Can Protect Yourself!" at 1:00 p.m. (ET) on Tuesday, June 22. Privacy, Data and 
Cybersecurity partner Trisha Sircar, along with Ileana van der Linde, executive director, J.P. Morgan 
Asset & Wealth Management, will focus on cybersecurity, fraud trends and best practices that can be 
put in place to help better protect against cybercrime and fraud.

For more information, contact Katten Event Support.

CONTACTS

For more information, contact your Katten attorney or any of the following attorneys.

Trisha Sircar
+1.212.940.8532
trisha.sircar@katten.com
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